
to our Rosh Chodesh Iyar sponsors for your support
of the BY PTA!

Bubby and Zaidy Berger wish a Happy Birthday to Baila Braun. May this be
the beginning of a year of simchas, brachas, and good learning. We love
you!

Mr. Naftali and Mrs. Barbara Chernitzky in honor of Eliana Leeba
Chernitzky, and in appreciation for her teachers, principals, and staff. 

Bubby and Zaidy Crane for our dear granddaughters Shifra Crane, Avigail
Horwitz, Miri Horwitz and Esty Mainstain.  

Bubby Richter in honor of Rena Gross's birthday.

Oma and Opa Tannenbaum for our granddaughter, Leah Beren, on
turning 8 in the month of Iyar! and our granddaughter, Tzippy Beren, a
gr8 preschooler!


